
A neighbor just sent me the proposed plans for Vaughn Court. I would like to register my
objection to approval of this plan. I believe that the proposed property looks more like a
commercial venture than a single-family dwelling. The size and elevations are not consistent
with the single family nature of that community. Thank you,
Michael Miller
5310 Stowe Circle,
Santa Rosa, CA 95409
707-696-7443


